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Dear Parent / Carer,  
  
Please be aware that the Academy will be hosting a Careers Fair on Wednesday 27th March 2024. The event will 
provide an exciting opportunity for all students to engage with local employers, Further Education, Higher Education 
and apprenticeship providers along with support services. Throughout the day, every year group will have the 
opportunity to visit the Careers Fair, allowing all students to have face to face discussions with organisations where 
they can seek advice and guidance whilst also learning more about the opportunities available to them. 
 
We are also pleased to share that we will be opening up the Careers Fair after-school from 3.30 – 5.30 p.m. to allow 
for you as parents and carers to attend the event with your child, so you have the chance to speak with the various 
organisations to help support your child in making informed decisions about their next steps.  
 
At 4.30 p.m. and 5.30 p.m. there will also be presentations in our Lecture Theatre delivered by Stamford College 
which will explore all the Further Education and Higher Education pathways available to students. 
 
Tresham College (part of the Bedford College Group) will also be in attendance to inform you about their Adult Study 
programmes as well as those available to school leavers.  
 
We hope the event will inspire students whilst providing them with key information, advice and guidance that helps 
them learn more about the opportunities available to them as they prepare for their next steps whether it be GCSE 
options, Post-16 or Post-18 choices. 
 
Please note that there is no requirement for you to book for this event, just turn up. 

We are continually looking to work closely with local, national and international companies and welcome employers 
to host assemblies and workshops with our students. We also have other careers related events taking place in July 
including World of Work Days for Year 10, CV Writing workshops and Mock Interviews as well as compulsory Work 
Experience for our Year 12 students. We would like to take this opportunity to ask you to please share information 
about these opportunities within your networks. If you or your company are able to support the Careers department 
in any way please make contact via the information below.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and look forward to welcoming you to the Academy’s upcoming Careers 

Fair. 

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me via emailing 

fern.gibson@corbybusinessacademy.org or call 01536 303120. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Fern Gibson 

Careers Leader 
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